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· 20 mph Speed Limit outside Templeton CP School
PCC have begun a Statutory Public Consultation on the long-awaited 20mph speed-limit past the school. The month-long exercise will give stakeholders at the school and the wider community an opportunity to comment on the suitability of the proposals. 

PCC have issued the following advice:-

‘’If you require any further clarification regarding the proposed order or wish to object, you should send the grounds for your objection by either completing the online feedback form, www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/TRO-public-notices or, emailing the following address traffic@pembrokeshire.gov.uk by the 9th February 2022. Please Quote: TEMPLE20 ‘’

· Footway extension at Templeton CP School
With funding now in place, the works for an extension to the footway outside the school can now be delivered. The much needed ‘’missing’’ section between the school and the start of the village footway will make it much safer for pedestrians and will prevent cars being parked close to school fence. Work is scheduled to begin in the February half-term holiday.
· Go-Safe – Camera van at the Council Depot
Despite the extension to the 30mph zone, speed levels into and out of the village towards Begelly don’t seem to be reducing. There is no regular, suitable site for the camera van at that end of the village. However, last week I asked the Police’s GoSafe team who operate the vans whether it’s possible to use the entrance to the Council Depot at weekends when the site is closed. I’ve had no response to date.
· Tanners Lane Junction.
I’ve been offered by Highways a site meeting to further the matter. It should take place in the coming weeks. 


                                                                                                                 
